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Lee, Chris

From: prayaboutit <prayaboutit@protonmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2025 9:25 PM
To: Taylor, Larresa
Subject: Cudahy Farms Development

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
Dear Alderwoman Taylor, 
 
I'm writing to state my opposition to the Cudahy Farms Development Project, which is scheduled to be up for 
rezoning on Tuesday, June 17. I'm not able to attend the meeting, but I want you to know I'm completely against this 
project, mostly due to the very high numbers of additional renters that will be poured into a very small area in my 
neighborhood. I don't know anyone who would be ok with over a thousand new people moving into their backyard! 
Please reconsider the sheer number of people this project entails! This area would be a mess with traffic congestion 
& noise. 
 
Thank you for listening, 
Kristy Weber 
8929 N.87th Court  
Milwaukee 
414-477-5951 
 


